
Mr Behrendt, 

 

The Durham Conservation Commission met on 1/12/17 and reviewed the application for a back 

patio addition at 250 Newmarket Road (Lenk Residence). 

 

We reviewed the application, the existing conditions, setbacks, and proposed plan for 

construction.  The project met the required criteria for conditional use and applicable criteria for 

overlay districts. 

 

The Conservation Commission recommends that the Planning Board approve the conditional use 

application for the project. 

 

Thank you, 

Robert Sullivan 

Chair, Durham Conservation Commission 

 


